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I am Thomas Mull, and I graduated from USCB 

in Spring of 2022. I received a degree in 

Business Administration with a concentration 

in accounting. After I graduated from USCB, I 

immediately moved to Greenville, SC, to 

attend a summer internship with EY. My 

internship went well, and I signed up to start 

with EY Greenville after my graduate school 

program. I attended the Masters of 

Professional Accountancy program at 

Clemson, worked through my four CPA exams, 

and got married within 12 months after 

graduating from USCB. After graduation, I 

worked a few temporary positions in internal 

accounting and as an anti-money 

laundering forensic financial analyst before 

finally starting full-time with EY this past 

January. I am currently in the process of 

settling into my new role, and I look forward 

to the questions and discussions that we will 

have during our chat.
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